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Baumgartner, Jerome V.

NIBRS/MIBRS Certification for St. Louis Metro Police Department

CAUTION, EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside the SLMPD. Take this into
consideration before clicking on links, opening attachments, or responding.

Dr. Baumgartner,

Congratulations! As the State of Missouri’s UCR Program Manager, | can confirm that St. Louis Metropolitan Police
Department’s (SLMPD) incident-based data was successfully received and processed into the MIBRS Repository and
forwarded to the Federal Bureau of Investigation’s NIBRS Repository on September 15, 2021. Many more data
submissions are expected in order for SMLPD to fully cover all crime and arrest activity occurring within the City of St.
Louis for January 1, 2021 forward.

I know your agency has worked very hard to achieve NIBRS/MIBRS compliant status.

Please contact me with any questions,

Kyle W. Comer, JD, MPA

CJIS Program Manager

MoUCR Program & CJ Audit Unit
Missouri State Highway Patrol

Troop C— St. Louis

(636) 300-2800 x3339

(636) 300-2741 fax



